
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
P1/2- Cliona for great ideas for our winter poem. 

 for fantastic effort in reading. 

P3/4- Lucy for brilliant sentences using pronouns. Henry for great progress with 
reading.  

P5/6- Lucas & James R for a fantastic PowerPoint presentation.  
P7- Anna-Mae, Jessie & Emma for great reading this term.  
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 Dinner Menu – Wk 4 

 

What’s on next week. 
Monday 17th February 
Piano 
Ulster Hockey Blitz (Girls) 
Ulster Scots Club – P4-7 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday 18th February– 
Swimming P6/7 
Ulster Hockey Blitz (Boys) 
Piano 
Festival Practice P4-7 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 19th February–  
Piano  
Kids Club – 2-5pm 
Thursday 20th February–  
Flute 
Gymnastics Club with Chris 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Saturday 22nd February 
Gorran PTA Tractor Run 
 
 

Shared Education 
We are excited to announce that Shared Education with St Columba’s 
is going to start this term. Our first outing is a ‘get to know you day’ 
for P5-7 at the Jet Centre, Coleraine on Wednesday 26th February.  

 

Gorran Values 
Thank you for the great response to our 

‘Values’ survey. Pupils and staff have 
also voted and we have two clear 

frontrunners – Honesty and Kindness. 
Two hugely important values for our 

children and school community! After a 
quick recount we will confirm the final 
three that will form our school values.  

Is it the end of Winter?  
It has been a busy half term at Gorran PS. Classrooms 

have been buzzing with new learning.  
Hopefully when we return, we will see some signs of 

spring in the air. There’s plenty to look forward to - new 
clubs, shared education, class trips and plenty of sport 

including the Ulster Hockey Qualifiers and football finals.  
We look forward to seeing everyone back in school on 
Monday 17th February. Remember that P3 will have a 

later finish.  

Safer Internet Day – 11th Feb 
Safer internet day is when most NI schools are on their 

half term break. We will be exploring how to stay safe in 
school on the week of the 17th of Feb. The National 

College have some great information and guidance for 
patents and educators.  

 
 


